PSSER 20

3 Orchard Close

Cuffley
Herts

EN6 4QD

Planning Department

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
The Campus

Welwyn Garden City

Herts

AL8 6AE

Dear SirrMadam

Re Planning Application S6/2013/1886/FP ) « + 7 1 70 . ¢

We refer to your letter dated lith September regarding the above
planning application and would make the following comments:-

We were informed that the developers were only demolishing the single
storey building and then re-building to the same size as existed
previously.

We are now informed that a new plan has been submitted for a two
storey side and rear extension, plus a loft conversion. It would appear
that the developers have proceeded in advance of planning permission
being given.

We feel that we have been deceived by the developers.

Yours faithfully

J P Godfrey




